

13.6.18

שלום רב,

אנו שמחים להודיע לכם כי הושלם תהליך המיחשוב של הגשת הצעת המחקר והטיפול בבחינת המועמדות. התהליך יתבצע דרך המערכת המקוונת של בית ספר קרייטמן.

התהליך יתנהל מול הסטודנטים והמנחים הראשיים, אשר מייצגים את המנחים הנוספים של הסטודנט, באמצעות כתובות המיילים באוניברסיטה בלבד.

לאחר שיוגשו 2 עותקים מודפסים וחתומים למזכירות בית הספר, ישלח מייל לסטודנט/ית להטעין את הצעת המחקר במערכת המקוונת.

הנחיות להגשת הצעת מחקר דרך המערכת נמצאות באתר בית ספר קרייטמן.

http://in.bgu.ac.il/kreitman_school/Pages/4Students.aspx

תודה על שיתוף הפעולה

דיקן וצוות בית הספר קרייטמן

Dear PhD students and faculty members,

We are pleased to inform you that the process of submitting the research proposal and handling of the doctoral candidacy examination will be done via the online system of the Kreitman School.

The process will involve the students and the principal advisors, who represent the student's additional advisors. Please note that email messages will be sent only to BGU E-mail addresses.

After 2 printed and signed copies are submitted to the Kreitman School office, an email will be sent to the student to upload the research proposal into the online system.

Guidelines for submitting a research proposal are available at the Kreitman School website.

http://in.bgu.ac.il/kreitman school/Pages/4Students.aspx

Thank you for your cooperation

Dean and staff of the Kreitman School